President Ferguson,

You and your team have the full support of General Committee 347
for the re-election for President of the SMART Transportation
Division. My Committee appreciates what you've accomplished in
your current term and looks forward to you leading the SMART
Transportation Division in the future.

Fraternally

Brent Hamilton

General Chairman GO-347
SMART-Transportation Division
3320 Stoneridge Drive
Mountain Brook, AL 35223
205-516-8082
smarttd347@yahoo.com



